
Alumnae Updates
Sisterhood and Celebration Beyond Reunions 

Following celebrations for their 50th reunions, many of the Magnificat women have taken things to the next level. The 
Class of 1964 gathers monthly for lunch, and they plan other outings and parties on a regular basis, most recently a 70th 
birthday party. In addition to celebrating together, they stay connected using an enewsletter of their own, which includes 
a section for prayer requests. The Class of 1965 also gets together, and plans are in the making for their 70th birthday 
party in the coming year! Many of us are deeply connected by friendships that began at Magnificat, but what makes 
these women extraordinary is that their circles are growing wider and their connections stronger! 

Editor’s Note: If you’d like to share a photo or story of Magnificat sisterhood, contact Maggie Mroz Lamb ’84, Director of Alumnae 
Relations, at mlamb@maghs.org.

Share Your Great News in the Next Magnificat Magazine!

We’re preparing for the next issue of the Magnificat Magazine, and we want to hear about your excellent news—
weddings, babies, promotions, graduate school and more. Have you been globe-trotting? Please send photos of yourself 
in Magnificat attire at interesting and exotic places around the globe, and we’ll include them in the “Where in the World 
is Magnificat” feature of the Magnificat Magazine. Next time you go on that trip, don’t forget to pack your Magnificat 
gear. Photos can be emailed to mlamb@maghs.org. Visit the Bookstore on campus if you’re in need of Magnificat 
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